
​OSCAR DRAGON BOAT RACE 2024: 
MARITIME INDUSTRY UNITES TO RAISE 
£666,000 FOR CHILDREN’S CARE
On September 13, 2024, TMC Marine proudly 
participated in the OSCAR Dragon Boat Race, held 
at the London Docklands, under clear blue skies and 
late summer sunshine. This annual event, organized 
to support the OSCAR Campaign and Great Ormond 
Street Hospital for Children (GOSH), brought together 
30 teams from across the maritime sector. With fierce 
but friendly competition, the event aimed to raise much-
needed funds for children’s care. This year marked a 
record-breaking achievement, with £666,000 raised 
for GOSH, contributing to the OSCAR Campaign’s 
overall total of over £2 million. TMC Marine, along with 
many other dedicated participants, paddled their way 
through the event, sadly not taking home the victory 
but enjoying a memorable day of camaraderie and 
charitable spirit.

The OSCAR Campaign, named after Oscar Parry, the 
son of Spinnaker Chairman Phil Parry, holds a special 
place in the hearts of those involved. Oscar, who bravely 
battled two types of leukemia from a young age and 
underwent experimental treatments, is now a testament 
to the vital research and medical advancements at 
GOSH. The 2024 Dragon Boat Race brought together 
top finalists including teams from Kpler, Coolco, 
Borealis, and Oldendorff Carriers, as well as many 
others, including Thomas Miller 2, Union Maritime, and 
the Baltic Exchange, who all contributed along side 
us to the incredible success of the day. Thanks to the 
generosity of sponsors, participants, and donors, this 
event continues to make a meaningful impact on the 
lives of children at GOSH.

​If you haven’t already donated, there is still an 
opportunity to support this incredible cause. Please 
consider donating by visiting TMC Marine’s JustGiving 
page to help make a difference in the lives of children 
receiving care at GOSH.

See you all next year!
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